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ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 7

DATE: January 26, 1994

TO: All NRC Employees

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF PAUL L LOHAUS AS DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF
STATE PROGRAMS

Paul H. Lohaus has been appointed to fill the position of Deputy Director of
the Office of State Programs (OSP). He will fill that position upon the
retirement of Sheldon Schwartz, current Deputy Director, at the end of
February 1994.

Mr. Lohaus currently holds the position of Deputy Director, Division of Low-
Level Waste Management and Decommissioning (LLWM) in the Office of Nulear
Materials Safety and Safeguards (NMSS). Throughout his 21 year career with
the NRC, he has held progressively more responsible positions in NMSS, Region
1, and OSP. He joined the NRC (AEC)-in 1973 as a Health Physicist in NMSS,
progressed to a Section Leader in the Division of Waste Management in 1980,
and worked in Region I as the Regional State Liaison Officer from 1984 to
1987. He was selected for the Senior Executive Service in 1987 and served in
two Branch Chief positions and as the Deputy Director of LLWM, NMSS, until his
recent appointment as the Deputy Director, OSP. In his new position, Mr.
Lohaus will have primary management responsibility for the State Agreements
Program, leading the significant revisions efforts currently underway in that
Program.

Mr. Lohaus graduated from the State University of New York, receiving a
Bachelor of Arts degree with a major in biology in 1967; in 1971 he received a .

Master of Science degree in Science and Technology Forecasting and Assessment
from the same university. Mr. Lohaus will be temporarily located in 3H-20,

.

OWFN, until March 1, 1994. He will then move to 3D-19. His new telephone
number will be 504-2650.
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